
Landmark Lighting Request Form 

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca along with your cover letter 

addressed "To Mayor and Council" with information regarding your campaign or cause.

We will contact you to confirm the status of your request. 

Contact Name 

Organization 

Business Address 

City/Province/Postal Code 

Business Phone Number 

Business Email 

Website Address 

Brief description of the 
event associated with 
your request  - 75 words 
or less
(Information here will be 
used for communications 
and the sign on the bridge. 
RMOW will edit copy if 
necessary.) 

Optional:  
Social Media Campaign 
Title (include hashtags) 

Landmark Choice  Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge 

Date of Event 

Colour Request 

Signature: ______________________________ 

Date: __________________________________ 

This application does not guarantee that your event lighting request will be approved or your date is 
available.

Anna Ashbarry

Dyslexia Canada

3621 Baird Court

Mississauga, ON, L5L 4T5

2369752266

info@dyslexiacanada.org

www.markitread.org
In recognition of International Dyslexia Awareness month, Dyslexia Canada is 
asking that buildings across Canada be lit up red for one day during our third 
annual campaign "Mark it Read for Dyslexia". Last year, over 60 monuments 
and landmarks lit up red over the course of October.

This October, please consider our request to light up your building in red for 
one day to bring awareness and shine a light on the kids in our classrooms 
who need our help.

In 2020 the Fitzsimmons Creek Bridge was lit up in red for our campaign and 
we are hoping you'll support us again in 2021!

#MarkitRead #MarkitRead2021 #DyslexiaCanada

18th October 2021

Red

20th July 2021

X

A.Ashbarry

mailto:corporate@whistler.ca

